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Bishop Johan Tyrberg visited CMP

Last week CMP had the honor of welcoming Bishop Johan Tyrberg, along with
representatives from Svenska kyrkan to CMP. According to tradition, a
bishop's visitation is a significant event in the Diocese of Lund. During the
visit, discussions centered around CMP's activities and our commitment to
sustainability. The meeting provided an insightful exchange of ideas and
perspectives on how CMP is contributing to the community in terms of social
sustainability. Representatives from Sjomans-service, Sjofartsverket and Port
of Landskrona were also present, enriching the discussions further.
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